
EDO-COMM-0001 

 
 
 
 

Court of Kahnawake sessions 
cancelled until August, JP’s will not 

officiate weddings 
 
For Immediate Release 
 
(Kahnawake – 16, Onerahtókha/April 2020) The Court of 
Kahnawà:ke wishes to advise the public that court sessions 
scheduled for Wednesday, May 6 and Tuesday, May 26, 2020 
have been postponed as a measure of health and safety 
during the continuing COVID-19 pandemic. 
 
Regular court sessions shall resume on Tuesday, August 4, 
2020, depending on the pandemic. 
 
Any persons who have concerns should contact their lawyer or 
Mtre. Isabelle Lamarche, Prosecutor for the Court of 
Kahnawà:ke, at 514-946-5947. 
 
Additionally, for the same reasons, the Justices of the Peace 
will not be officiating weddings until it is deemed safe to do so. 
 
The Court of Kahnawà:ke appreciates your patience and 
understanding at this time. 
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Media Inquiries: 
Gene Diabo 
Public Relations Officer  
450- 632-7500 ext 63254 
media@mck.ca  
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Kevin Fleischer 
Commissioner of Justice 
Kevin.fleischer@mck.ca  
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